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Hello and Welcome to the HCSW Newsletter for autumn. We hope you find this newsletter of benefit – it will include some information on the core course at Glasgow Clyde College, NES Newsletter and links to Turas for further learning from NES HCSW Commission Education sub-group and the Diabetic Session that I am hosting via MS Teams on Thursday 17th of November.
If you would like to contribute to the next edition please contact Lindsay.king@ggc.scot.nhs.uk to share your experiences or have any comments or feedback we would love to hear from you!
HCSW Diabetic Sessions

PNSDT are proud to let you know that we are hosting A Diabetic session for HCSW in General Practice on Thursday 17th of November 2022 via MS Teams.  It will be provided by NHS GGC Dietician and Podiatrist around Diabetic care.

If you would like to attend please send your confirmation to Marion.watson@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
Thank you.

We will look forward to seeing you there!!

HCSW NES Newsletter

Please have a look at NES HCSW Newsletter in the link below.  You will find some useful information around further learning available to HCSW’s and updates from NES in regards to the HCSW team. 
HCSW Newsletter - September 2022 | Turas | Learn (nhs.scot)
NES HCSW Team
HCSW Education Network
We have been asked by NHS Scotland Academy to gather feedback on the Preparing for work in Healthcare site and any perceived gaps in the material / topics currently available. Your thoughts and suggestions and that of your colleagues would be much appreciated.   Please provide feedback by 11 November 2022 to hcsw@nes.scot.nhs.uk  NES will collate all feedback and provide to NHS Scotland Academy.

If you could take some time to think about your learning and any gaps can you please send them an email to the address above?  

Please Note closing date is Friday 11th November 
HCSW TURAS

Support Worker Central | Turas | Learn (nhs.scot)
Updates:

1. Public Health Announcement
Public Health  have informed us that they are  not auditing the fridges in GP practices anymore, staff should still complete Learn Pro and daily recording of temperatures should be completed as before
2. HCSW Learning Tables

Keep a look out for the link to the Health Care Support Workers Learning Tables which includes learning for HCSW in general practice. If there is any other areas you would like us to add please feel free to contact me on Lindsay.king@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
3. HCSW Core Course
We have also been running the Core course at Glasgow Clyde College.  The course is intended for HCSW’s in General practice who are looking to further their learning.  Please have a look at the brochure and if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact myself or Sandra McGoldrick from the College.

Glasgow clyde College HCSW Brochure
4. HCSW Commission Education sub-group
We are delighted to announce that the finalised version of the Development & Education Framework for Level 2-4 NMAHP HCSWs now available on the NES website and can be accessed via the link below:
 
https://www.nes.scot.nhs.uk/our-work/health-and-care-support-worker-development-programme/
 
We are exploring the option to make a limited number of printed copies available for health boards and will keep you posted on this.
Please access and start using the framework and spread the word amongst colleagues and through your networks. A communication is being forwarded to SEND and SDAHP.
5. AHP Healthcare Support Workers – learning and development opportunities
 
As part of the investment in the learning and development of our AHP Healthcare Support Workers (HCSWs) and to support career pathways and transforming roles, the Director of Allied Health Professions and the AHP Education Fund Group are delighted to advertise a variety of upcoming funded opportunities for AHP HCSWs:
 
· Trauma Informed Practice Webinar (November 2022)
· HNC Occupational Therapy (OT) Support (January 2023)
· Effective Listening Skills Course (March 2023)
· Work-based Learning Module (May 2023)
The Core brief link below will provide further information on these sessions that are available.  One session available this Friday 4th Nov!!
Core Brief link
Contact Us

If you would like to get involved or share your experience with other HCSW’s in General Practice please get in contact with me: 
Email: Lindsay.king@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
Team Email: PNA.Team@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
Next Edition

We will send out another Newsletter at the end of the year for Christmas/January …. So keep a look out for it in your inboxes.  
In the meantime if you would like to be featured in our newsletter or have a story to tell, please get in contact and be featured in the next edition!! 
Email: Lindsay.king@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
